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______________________________________________________________________
Dear Curlers and Friends of the Medicine Hat Curling Club (MHCC), 

Welcome to the 2015-2016 "Friends of MHCC" Fundraising Campaign. 

We need your help in achieving our goal of raising $100000 in order to complete some much needed and overdue capital projects at the Curling Rink. As the result of some serious austerity measures we have been able to operate at or near breakeven for the last few years but are in urgent need of capital to maintain and improve our facility.  Earlier this year we did receive a grant for $100000 to upgrade the condensor and compressor, as well as repair our roof. However these funds need to be matched and much more remains to be done. Some of the projects include:

1. Additional upgrades to our roof. 

2. HVAC overhaul or replacement

3. Construction of new wall separating the closed sheets 1-4. This will allow us to rent that portion to a third party. 

4. Possible conversion of plumbing and heating to more energy efficient alternatives. 

While our hardworking volunteer base has done much to keep the facility running we need your support to ensure these major projects can be undertaken.

In recognition of your support your name will be added to our "Friends of MHCC" Wall soon to be constructed. We are offering recognition at various levels:

"Skip" level for contributions of $1000 or more. 

"Vice-skip" level for contributions of between $500 and $999

"Second" level for contributions of between $250 and $499

"Lead" level for contributions under $250

You will also be able to watch the dollars grow on the tote board being constructed and you will be pleased to know that we have already received donations in support of this campaign. 

What a great way to be part of the club forever and leave a wonderful legacy!

For further details and to make your contribution contact the rink at (403) 526-3821 or

manager@mhcurling.com
Thank you,

Vicki Sjolie

Manager – Medicine Hat Curling Club
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